Chairman's Report for the Committee 12th July 2020

We are continuing to run online competitions on Saturdays, one for all players and one for NGS 7 and below. They continue to attract many entrants, although numbers have dropped a little in the last couple of weeks. There are still a number of players, who we would normally expect to play in Kent events, who are not playing in these events.

Thanks again to Paul Gibbons and Stephen Brown for setting up the competitions and to them and Mike Hampton for acting as Directors for them.

Most clubs in Kent seem to have availed themselves of the facility of running competitions online.

The AGM was run in two parts, the approval of accounts and minutes, and voting for officers, was all done by email. An AOB session was held via Zoom on 28th June. There was some discussion regarding the possibility of running other events such as Swiss Pairs or Swiss Teams, but nothing definite was decided. There were no other significant points raised.

There have been no significant contacts with the EBU since the last meeting.